Teaching And Learning
2-28-22

Pase IV of the CSIP/CDIP process has been completed.

Winter benchmark assessments for both buildings have been completed, and although there
are still identifiable gaps and areas of learning loss, there is also identified growth from the fall
testing. Discussions have been had and plans are evolving to deal with identified concerns.

The Academic Team continued their consistently strong annual performance, and placed third in
the region at Logan County on 2-19-22. Wishing the best of luck to the state qualifiers.

The next academic hurdle will be the state ACT test on 3-8-22. Mr. Godbey is spearheading,
along with other staff, an “ACT competition” in preparation for the assessment.

Both buildings have established professional development calendars for the 2022-23 school
year. We will also continue to have embedded professional development throughout the school
year.

Hopefully with weather cooperation, we are entering into the longest, uninterrupted period of
instruction. This can be somewhat of a grueling grind, but also an opportunity for recovery.



